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Adventure Awaits 

May 28, 2025 

 

 

 

Thurs. 5/29 
8:30 Ascension 

Thursday Mass 

BISONS Field Trip 

Gr. 3/4/5 

Walkathon permission 

slips are due.  

8th Grade Graduation 

Reception responses 

are due.  

Fri. 5/30 
Sports Awards Brunch  

11:00 dismissal K-8 

Faculty Meeting 

Sat. 5/31 
Happy Birthday Mrs. 

McDonell! 

Sun. 6/1 
Happy 6th Anniversary 

of your Ordination 

Father Mario! 

Mon. 6/2 
Final Assessments 

 Gr. 3-8 

 

 

Tues. 6/3 
Final Assessments 

 Gr. 3-8 

 

 

 

 

Wed. 6/4 
Final Assessments 

 Gr. 3-8 

K - Sullivan’s & 

Library Walking Field 

Trip 

 

*You will not be getting a read folder today, unless you have not yet turned in your 

Walkathon permission slip. 

 

THANK YOU: 

Thank you to all those who made our May 22nd Family Event such a success! We 

couldn’t have done it without you. A special thanks to . . . 

➔ Miss Meranto for a wonderful Art Festival displaying the students’ beautiful 

artwork throughout the school - especially the black light and game rooms 

and the Talent Show slides. The children had a blast! 

➔ Mrs. Edel and the volunteers for running the Scholastic Book Fair. 

➔ Miss Amanda for setting up the Food Trucks.  

◆ Thank you to Steaksters, Dirty Bird, & Nana’s Gourmet Funnel Cakes 

and Shaved Ice! 

 

Thank you to Mrs. McDonell who organized the Middle School Day of Service and 

the parents who volunteered their time to help!  

 

Thank you to everyone who experienced the Zoo with us. Fun was had by all! 



 

SCHOOL NEWS: 

 

Congratulations to Charlotte Raepple and CeCilia Traver who will receive their 

Lions Club Citizenship Awards tonight! 

 

Registration & Scholarships: In order to be eligible for end of the year 

scholarships, you must be registered for the 2025-2026 school year. Please turn in 

your completed forms and fees ASAP.  

 

Financial Aid - If you are in need of tuition assistance, please fill out the FACTS 

Financial Aid forms online.  

 

Tuition Agreements - Be sure to sign and return your tuition agreement. If you 

have any questions, please contact the office.  

 

Family Testimonials: Thank you to all those families who filled out the survey! The 

winning family was the Lanza’s. They will receive $50 off tuition for next year. 

Look for your family to be featured on social media and share away! 

 

Game Day - MORE help is needed on Monday, June 16th for Game Day for Grades 

1-7. If you are able to help that day,  please return the slip that was sent home or 

contact Mrs. Croom. Thank you to those who have returned your slips already! Also 

be sure to turn in your hot dog lunch order slips. 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE: Monday, August 18th will be the 5th 

Annual Ralph R. Meranto Memorial Golf Classic at Frontier 

Country Club.  
 

Attention After-School Care families - Here are a few reminders 

● All May & June monthly accounts must be paid in full by Friday, June 6th.  

● All hourly accounts will be sent the May bill in next week’s folder, and a 

final bill in the June 11th folder. Hourly bills should be paid no later than 

Monday, June 16th.  

● The final day of After School Care will be Monday, June 16th. 

 



 

 

Attention Parents of 8th Graders: If your child is entering 9th Grade in the fall, 

they will need to enroll in the Confirmation Preparation Program in order to be 

confirmed.  The Confirmation program is a two year program, and Confirmation 

occurs in the spring of the 10th grade year.  Catholic High School students must 

also be enrolled in faith formation for these years as the high schools do not 

prepare the young people for Confirmation.  If you have questions, contact Sr. 

Joanne at (716) 803-6049. If you register before July 1st, there is a $10 discount 

on the registration fee.   

 

 

Summer Tutoring - If you are interested in having your child(ren) tutored, 

remember to fill out the forms sent home or call the school office.  

➢ Miss MacKenzie - Gr. K-2 

➢ Mrs. Woods - Gr. 3-5 

➢ Mrs. Bieniek (ELA) & Mr. D (Math) - Middle School  

You should be hearing from them soon if you haven't already scheduled your times. 

We encourage you to sign your child up if the current teacher has recommended it! 

 

SUMMER CAMPS: 

● CANF Summer Camp - LAST CALL! Remember you don’t have to come for 

the entire week! If you need more information, please call the office.  

● Vacation Bible School with Sister Joanne - The sheets were sent home last 

week! 

 

 

SPORTS & CLUB UPDATES: 

★ Thank you to Miss Dimpy, Miss Dispenza, Mrs. Woods, and Mr. D who ran 

clubs the past few weeks! 

★ Please return your Soccer Intents that went home last week so we can hold 

a few practices over summer vacation.  

★ Sports Awards Brunch - Join us on Friday at 9:15am in the gym! Brunch will 

be provided for the athletes beforehand. You can wear spirit wear or gym 

clothes.  

★ Chorus Club continues every Wednesday! 

 

 

 



 

FUNDRAISING: 

● Support our School! - Walkathon 

● Walkathon permission slips with your lunch order are due 

tomorrow! It must be returned tomorrow so the cafeteria staff 

knows what to order.  

● Keep collecting donations for our annual Walkathon which will be on 

Monday, June 9th. The pledge envelope and sheet are due by 

Thursday, June 5th. Each child must get a donation of at least $5 to 

cover the cost of De Dee’s. Use social media to gather those 

donations!!!!  

● Support the Special Olympics of WNY! 

● Smencils will be sold each morning after morning announcements. $2 

each! 

● 6/6- Pay $2 to dress down! 

 

 

 

 

 


